
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RJ /DE          
 

           5th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It has been a pleasure to meet so many of you at the school gates yesterday and this morning – thank you 

for the warm welcome to Tatsfield.  I will be holding a Coffee Morning at 9am on Friday 22nd September to 

introduce myself more formally to you all, please do come along to say hello if you are available.     

 

I have attached a letter from your child’s class teacher with a brief introduction to the arrangements for 

their individual class.  We will also be holding our Welcome Curriculum Meetings over the next few 

weeks so that you are able to meet class teachers in person and hear about the curriculum in the relevant 

year group.  More details about these meetings will be sent out at the end of this week. 

 

In assembly yesterday, we introduced our four new school rules.  They each link to our school values and 

will be used across all areas of the school and on school visits: 

 

 
I am safe (respect, challenge, kindness, resilience, enjoyment, community) 

I use kind words and actions (respect, kindness, community) 

I try my best (challenge, resilience, enjoyment) 

I look after my school and environment (respect, community) 
 

Please do talk to your children about our school rules and how they have been demonstrating them 

around the school so far. 

 

It has been a very positive start to the school year, and I look forward to working in partnership with you 

all. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Mrs Rachel Jewitt 

Headteacher 


